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Craig, Sondra

From: bessier@juno.com
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 3:50 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: use of South library building

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
I am Bessie Richardson, 1517 16th St. south 
I am confused as to why there is a problem with the S. Library building being on historic list. 
You have already sold building as a tax producing property. 
     What is the problem? 
sincerely, 
Bessie Richardson 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from bessier@juno.com. Learn why this is important  


